
COLORADO SPRINGS FINE ARTS CENTER
WEST DALE STREET COLORADO SPRINGS, COLORADO

January 30, 1950

Miss Laura Gilpin
Box 1173
Santa Fe, N.M.________________________________ Mitchell A. Wilder, Director

Dear Laura:

Just a quick note to ask your assistance on another matter. Would you 
let me know the outstanding Inlets at Las Alamos these days. I have been 
asked to investigate possible speakers for the coming national meeting of 
the American Association of Museums which is to be held at the Fine Arts 
Center as you probably know. Inasmuch as the last introductory speaker 
at the national meeting came from the fine arts, it has been suggested that 
a man of science might be advised. In concluding their letter to me, I 
quote “Keep in mind the golden rule that in getting a speaker it is more 
important to get one who knows how to talk than one who knows what he is 
talking about”. Not that we want an idiot but if there is some sound mind 
and spokesman for the atomic people, I should like to have your help.
Please do not let it out that I am on the search however, as I shall 
immediately have more advice than I can use.

Thanks so much for the help on the enlarger, I have written off for complete 
information. Can you give me anything more on the Safata Fe Women 
Artists Exhibiting Group? I am still in a quandary as to how to proceed 
with them.

Sincerely yours,

MAW: jmd 
Air Mail


